
 
 

 

 

26th April 2023 

 

Year 1 Kew Gardens 

Dear Parent/carer, 

As part of our work on “Plants and Growing” this term we have arranged an educational visit to 
Kew Gardens on Monday 15th May. The voluntary contribution of the trip is £25. This includes the 
cost of the coach and a workshop called “Amazing Plants”. This is available on your child’s 
Parentpay. 

The coach will leave at 9:00am so the children need to arrive in school at 8:30 am. We will return 
to school at 4:15 pm. (traffic depending) Children should wear school uniform, trainers and a 
raincoat in case of inclement weather. They will need a packed lunch and a drink in a rucksack 
type bag. (no sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles) 

If you would like to be considered to help on the trip please email the office with your name. If we 
have too many offers of help we will pull names out of a hat to keep it fair. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Williams-Vernon and Miss Bird 
Year 1 teachers 

 

 


